
Peek at the Week 
Year 2—4th  February 2022 

Our Learning 

This week,  in Maths we have been working on the 
two, five and ten times table. We have also continued 
to work on sharing and grouping amounts.  

In English, we have been using adverbs to describe 
how our characters are moving and exploring the  
Queen’s inner thoughts at this point in the story, 
through drama-based activities. Some classes have 
had the opportunity to make shortbread and the 
other class will do this next week.  

Next week,  the children are going to continue think-
ing about food. They will be tasting some different 
types of shortbread to see which one they prefer and 
they will be learning about which food groups are 
needed to have a healthy diet. The children are going 
to have the opportunity to taste some fruit and vege-
tables during this session.  

In Maths next week,  the children are going to con-
tinue to look at grouping and sharing. It would be 
really useful if the children can practise their two, 
five and ten times tables as much as possible at 
home.  

In English, we will be discovering and writing the end 
of our story and then planning our own slightly dif-
ferent story based on what we’ve learned studying 

the Queen’s Hat. 

 

An example of 
London Land-
mark drawing 
from this week.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please look out for the information page about 
Doodle Maths next week. The children will not be 
set homework until after half term.  

Children should complete one piece of homework 
each week from their Spring 1 
Homework Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

PE kits are needed on a Tuesday.  

Please do look at our new Year Group page on 
the school website:  

https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/year-2/ 

Star of the week 

Hawking: Abu-Bakr  

Franklin:  Ibrahim 

Newton:  Lucy 

Word of the Week: regal 

Follow this link to find more super daily 
activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


